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Key Achievements during this Quarter1 
 

 163 people have registered for ecops between July – September 2010.  

 Funding applications for SSCF funding made for vehicle crime and burglary 
projects for £4,500 and £5,000 respectively. 

 Detailed report on vehicle crime received and analysed to form basis of 
funding bid. 

 Investigating possibility of adding crime reduction information to Cambourne 
home information packs for new residents. 

 From July – August, 6 Homeshield applications were made. 

 Investigating how to work with schools to give children advice about rogue 
traders to pass onto parents. 

 PCSOs to visit homes to reinforce messages to reduce bogus callers.  

 

 
 
Areas of Concern for Partnership to Note2 

 

 Scoring process used to apply for funding from the SSCF Board does not 
take into account the merits of each application. 

 
 

 
Recommendations to Partnership to Address Concerns3 
 

 Concerns to be raised at the SSCF funding panel meeting.  
 
 
 
Any Items for Publicity4 
 

 Article will be placed in the next edition of South Cambs magazine to reduce 
burglary prior to the Christmas period. 

 

                                                 
1
 Please ensure that you only highlight those notable achievements recorded against your Task 

Group’s Action Plan. 
2
 Please ensure that you only highlight those concerns that your Task Group considers should 

be drawn to the attention of the Partnership. 
3
 Please ensure that, in connection with the above Areas of Concern, your Task Group sets out 

its Recommendations to the Partnership to address these Concerns, so that agreement can be 
made (where appropriate). 
4
 Please ensure that any items included here for Publicity are not protectively marked. 


